D-Link Corporation

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Subject: Requesting Class II permissive change for FCC ID: KA2APX1870A1
To Whom [t May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to request a Class II Permissive change for
FCC ID: KA2APX1870A1, originally granted on 10/07/2020.

There is no other hardware or electrlcai modification made to the applymg modular
transmitter itself except below:

Frequencies 5.25GHz-5.35GHz/5.47GHz~5.725GHz are added to the original product by
software change only.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this
application.

Best Regards,

Name: Alex Chiang
Funtion: Director
Date: 2020-11-18

Signed :



